
Circular ref: 039/2022 

Dear members, 

Pickleball session at 
SPICE Aquatic Centre 

The first OFA pickleball session will take place at the indoor 
court  @  SPICE Aquatic Centre (7.00pm - 9.00pm) Bayan Baru, 
Penang on Tuesday, 3rd JANUARY 2023. 

The above-mentioned court is the indoor badminton court beside 
the swimming pool.  

To gain entry please inform Mr Erik of Pickleballs Association, at 
the reception area of SPICE Aquatic Centre. 

All members are encouraged to come and try. Paddles (racket) and 
the balls will be provided for this session.  

Thank you. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

22 December 2022 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


